
 

 

TO the Revisors of our Manuscript NO 52471 

 

 

Taking into consideration your proposals to modify the title of our article, 

we have decided to change it to make the geographical area in which we work 

more specific. Therefore, the final title would be: "Changing Delta Hepatitis 

Patient Profile: A Single Center Experience in Valencia Region, Spain.  

 

We have revised the wording of the article to polish up possible grammatical 

errors as well as omitting certain adjectives that tended to exaggerate or reinforce 

unnecessarily.  

 

We have completed in all cases the type of immunoglobulin (the IgG) used to 

detect HBV, HCV, HDV and HIV. We have also eliminated the Australian 

antigen designation and replaced it with HBsAg.  

 

We have added a paragraph on the cumulative risks of developing cirrhosis and 

hepatocellular carcinoma according to the year of diagnosis before and after 2000. 

With this we also intend to complete the information on the dynamic changes 

that this disease has undergone in the region of Valencia.  

 

 

 

Please contact me if you have any queries 

 

Sincerely 

 

Marina Berenguer, MD 

Marina.Berenguer@uv.es 

 


